
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

October 5th, 2022

RFQ# 4376 Pavement Management Plan

Thank you for participating and submitting an offer for the above solicitation. We appreciate your 
interest in doing business with the City of Fullerton and trust that there will be opportunities in the 
future for your continued participation. 
 
The City has completed the evaluation process of the qualifications received and will move 
forward with awarding the contract to Bucknam Infrastructure Group, Inc. as they were deemed to 
be the most responsible and experienced firm, whose qualifications were determined in the 
evaluation phase to be the most advantageous to the City and best meets the overall needs of the 
City taking into consideration the evaluation factors set forth in the RFQ. 

If you have any questions or would like further information about the award, please contact me on 
or before October 12th, 2022. 

Karen Chung 
Buyer 

City of Fullerton
Karen.Chung@cityoffullerton.com 

714/738-6537

City of Fullerton 
Purchasing Division 

303 W. Commonwealth Ave, 3rd Floor, Fullerton, CA 92832 
Tel: (714) 738-6533 

www.cityoffullerton.com 

mailto:jarmenta@cityoffullerton.com



